
 

 

Dear St. John’s Families, 
 
As attention turns to back-to-school to-do lists, we want to share plans for distribution of 
the new school patches that will go on students’ sweaters and blazers. Of utmost 
importance: there is nothing for you to do right now! 
 
We are excited to see our new logo represented on the patches and are planning for an 
October rollout. Closer to that date, you will receive information about purchasing and 
affixing the patches. Until then, there are very few instances when your child will need a 
school sweater or blazer, and students may wear their sweaters/blazers as they exist 
right now (with old patch or no patch). 

 For Picture Day (Tuesday, August 29), we have planned the following: 
 Students will wear their sweaters/blazers as they exist (old patch or no patch). 

If a sweater/blazer doesn’t have a patch, we will temporarily affix one for the picture or 
provide a sweater/blazer that already has one. 
 
If your child is concerned about a lack of patch, please share that we have said not to 
worry; we will resolve any concerns on Picture Day. 
 
Thank you for your patience and flexibility! We hope you enjoy a wonderful weekend 
and look forward to seeing students and families soon. 
 
Best, 
 
Liz Hamilton 
lhamilton@stjohnsschool.org 
214-328-9131 x 128 
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